
We’ve migrated to ShelbyNext for our online giving and directory, 
and we’ll also be using it for managing any new event registrations. 
Going forward, our registrations should be simpler and more user-friendly—hooray! 

Check-circle	 You do not need an account to register for an event! Creating an account will make registering  
	 for events easier in the future by saving some of your information, but it is not necessary. 

Check-circle	 If you would like to create an account*, you can do so by selecting Sign In at the top of any  
	 registration form, and then selecting Register For a New Account.

*You do not need to set up a new account if you already created a ShelbyNext Giving account. 
You can use that login and password here as well. This is different, however, than a login to the 
Online Directory. If you only have a login to the Online Directory, you will have to create a new 
account.

There are two events that are still being managed in ServiceU (the Golf Tournament on June 17 
and the Wild & Wonderful Camp beginning July 24). We will close down ServiceU completely 
after these events are over. 

Do you have questions about any of this? Please reach out to Lynley Steadman at the church office 
and she will be glad to assist you: lynleys@thirdrva.org or 282-4645.
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